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om Edwards
shared his
insights on the

current state of
the Sarasota
School system
and highlighted
areas that need
attention

moving

forward,
emphasizing that
the work is
ongoing.

Tom found it
challenging to
overlook some of the political issues
surrounding the Sarasota County
School Board.

He has been promoting a message
focused on creating a "Safe, High
Achieving, Academic Environment for

all Students", aiming for broad
acceptance. Who doesn’t want that?

While in the past, School Board
members were nonpartisan elected
by residents, there is now a
noticeable shift towards supporting
candidates with political party ties.

Tom believes that this shift prioritizes
party affiliation over providing the
best education possible for the
students. 55
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Dr. James Minor
Director of I.B. Program

Rotary Club of
Sarasota Bay Foundation 5

INVESTMENT IN THE FUTURE

Dr. Jim Minor will be back to review the
accomplishments of the 2024 Riverview IB Grant.

The Rotary Club of Sarasota Bay Foundation has continued to invest is

supporting the Riverview IB Program E2 initiative developed by club members
Lou Solomon and Dr. Larry Wickless.

Counseling Support
A team of professional guidance counselors, some of whom have retired to
Florida, collaborate with students and their families to assist students with the
application process. This involves conducting home visits, reviewing college
options, and identifying schools that provide comprehensive four-year
scholarships. They also engage in negotiations with schools to minimize fees or
eliminate them altogether when necessary.

Last Mile Fund
Even with a full four year scholarship some of the high-achieving minority and
low-income students need financial help. Providing support such as winter
clothing for colleges in cold climates, travel expenses to and from college, and
necessary computers not provided by the institution can be the difference
between getting to college or not. So far 100% of the students have graduated
or are still in college.
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June 4, 2024

100 Central Condos
Our New Meeting Home
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https://filedn.com/lr7UNDLDQXdFYB6kNnOGcIQ/RCSB%20Meetings%202024/Tom%20Edwards%20May%207%202024.mp4

= Il ma %

ey
Sq =y

BRIAN MADDO

ClubPast President Brian Maddox officially received his
Past President pin from President Ann Krause
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Click Here



https://filedn.com/lr7UNDLDQXdFYB6kNnOGcIQ/RCSB%20Meetings%202024/Brian%20PP%20presentation.mp4

STACY RIDENOUR

Past President Suzi Atherton and her husband Buddy headed to North
Carolina to deliver Stacy’s Paul Harris Ruby pin (PH+7 at Stacy and Rich’s new

home in Asheville, North Carolina
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NexTrex Recycling Challenge



https://nextrex.com

